
 
APPLICATION NO: 13/02055/LBC OFFICER: Mrs Emma Pickernell 

DATE REGISTERED: 30th November 2013 DATE OF EXPIRY : 25th January 2014 

WARD: Lansdown PARISH:  

APPLICANT: Mr Howard Barber 

LOCATION: 6 Telephone Kiosks Outside 23 Promenade Cheltenham 

PROPOSAL: Refurbishment of existing phone boxes to be used for temporary display of art 
installations: 
6 kiosks outside 23 Promenade 
4 kiosks outside 43 Promenade 

 
 

REPRESENTATIONS 
 

Number of contributors  2 
Number of objections  0 
Number of representations 0 
Number of supporting  2 

 
   

Flat 3 
Britannia House 
21 Promenade 
Cheltenham 
Gloucestershire 
GL50 1LE 
 

 

Comments: 6th December 2013 
We're all for it, art please! 
 
   

31 Marle Hill Parade 
Cheltenham 
Gloucestershire 
GL50 4LG 
 

 

Comments: 22nd December 2013 
My name is Matthew Belt, I am a 3rd year Radio Production student at the University of 
Gloucestershire. As part of my course I have created an interactive sound art installation called, 
Dial-A-Poet. 
 
Dial-A-Poet consists of sound recordings of poets reading their own work to which I then designs 
a soundscape to go with each recording, based on the theme or story of each poem and 
therefore making each one different from the next.  
 
Dial-A-Poet then takes the physical form of a pay-phone which will house the recording. This is 
what makes my project unique because it involves the listener, who instead of being a passive 
audience member and listening to a poem they would actually have to interact and use the phone 
to listen to the poems on offer. This make the experience more personal because only one 
person at a time is be able to listen to a poem through the phone. 
 
Dial-A-Poem works with poets from the University of Gloucestershire such as those studying 
Masters in Creative Writing as well as poets from the Gloucestershire area and further a field. 
 



Dial-A-Poet has been accepted to be part of the Cheltenham Poetry Festival which starts during 
the last week of March and runs through out the first week of April 2014. 
 
I would like my project to be part of the art that goes into the phone boxes once they have been 
refurbished and placed back. 
 
  
 

 


